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Dear Voter,  
 

Your community needs your help. 
 

With the 2016 Presidential Election quickly approaching, those who volunteered to serve at your 

local polling place on Election Day are willing and committed, but, at this point, are too few in 

number. 
 

They are going to need help.  Would you consider joining them as an Election Judge? 
 

If you have ever given thought to serving your neighborhood and community in this way, this 

would be a good time to start.  If you can give the time, we will give you the training, the 

opportunity to work side by side with your neighbors or friends and, more than likely, meet some 

neighbors you never met before. 
 

You will play perhaps the most fundamental and vital role in the democratic process, assisting 

the voters in casting their ballot.  You will even receive a stipend for being part of a team of 

fellow Election Judges on Election Day. 
 

All judges are required to attend a two hour paid training session put on by the Yellowstone 

County Elections Administration before serving as an Election Judge.  We have one class still 

available if you are interested in attending, please let us know that you plan on attending by 

calling 256-2740. 
 

Election Judge Training 
Thursday, November 3rd @ 5:30 PM 
Hampton Inn - 5110 Southgate Dr. 

 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to give us a call.  Have a great day! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Bret R Rutherford 
 

Bret Rutherford  

Election Administrator 

Yellowstone County  
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